
 

 

          TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

11/6/14 

 

                                                         

                                                                                                                       
                                                                                                            

 

In the absence of President Mark, Past President Zoren run the meeting. He introduced our guests, 

Jim Shippy, Past President 2000-2001 and Dave McCune, physical therapist and co-owner of 

McCune and Murphy Physical Therapists. 

 

Zoren told the club about the Foundation Dinner and told of all the awards our club got. They were 

on display for everyone to see. It was a wonderful time with fun bidding on gift baskets. Our basket 

raised $55 for the Foundation. The parade of flags by the Youth Exchange students was very good 

and the main speaker, Ann Lee Hussey, gave an emotional speech as she is a polio survivor. 

 

Mike Brainard gave a report of the Election Day BBQ and stated that we just broke even. We need 

to either start earlier to get the lunch crowd or start later to get the dinner crowd. Peggy also stated 

that we should get the information to her sooner so she can get more publicity out about this. 

 

Bill stated that the Share the Warmth boxes are now painted and ready to go. We will need 

volunteers to help sort at a later date. If you happen to go by the boxes at any time and see they are 

full, please contact Bill or Mark so they can be emptied and ready for more coats. 

 

Shelly reminded us that Youth Exchange interviews are being held in Owego on Saturday, 

November 15th. If you are interested to helping to conduct the interviews, please contact Shelly. It is 

a rewarding experience. 

 

Char asked about the Winter Fest being held on Saturday, December 6th and it was decided we are 

going to do hot cocoa made with milk instead of water. Peggy is going to notify the Chamber of 

this. 

 

Our guest speaker Dave McCune spoke of the new business that was going in at the Save-A-Lot 

space. There will be a 7 lane bowling alley going in (Atlas Bowl). The bowling alley should be 

ready for operation by the first of the year. It will be a family friendly operation. The look is very 

retro and will be nice to step back in time and have quality family fun.   

Dinner Schedule 
11/13/14 Kotun/Starkweather 

11/20/14 McGuire/McGuire 

11/27/14  

12/4/14 Mitchell/Mitchell 

  

           Speaker Schedule 
11/13/14 Club Assembly 

11/20/14 K. Overbaugh 

11/27/14  

12/4/14 Club Assembly 

 



 

Dave and his staff (McCune and Murphy) will be opening a fitness center and physical therapy 

office in the other half of the building. Everything will be energy efficient. The center will have 

medically supervised exercise to help people get going. Cable should be in by next week. The 

physical therapy part should be ready by the end of the month. He invited us to stop by and peek in 

and see how everything is coming together. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:04 pm. 

 

 
 

 
 

 

HAPPY DOLLARS 
 

 
$1 from Kym for not hitting a deer but she does have a 

hoof print on the trunk of her car where the deer 

jumped over. 

 

 

 

 

 
None scheduled at this time 



 

 
 

FOUR WAY TEST  

1. Is it the truth? 

 

2. Is it fair to all concerned? 

 

3. Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 

 

4. Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 
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